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 David and Louise 

Gordon

OBJNOT2015/0751/P 12/03/2015  10:10:45 We object strongly to this proposed extension.

This property has already been extended more than any other in the adjacent terrace.  The idea to build 

both up and out, nearly halfway down the garden is completely unacceptable, being out of scale and 

destroying further the harmony of the rear view of the terrace.  It would go out much further than any 

other property.  The new extension would severely impair the light in our garden, and the view from 

our rear windows would be of walls and windows, extending well above our recently rebuilt garden 

wall, and blocking the view of trees and sky.  The proposed windows in the extension down the garden 

will significantly impact on the privacy of our garden.

The extension up to our garden wall next to our kitchen will bring impair the light in our kitchen and 

interfere with the view from the kitchen and our upstairs rooms.

This is completely disproportionate for any building extension on a house of this age, particularly 

within a conservation area.  The loss of open garden space is not acceptable.

The “reinstating” of the roof terrace is an inaccurate statement.  It is extending the current small roof 

terrace, which did not exist before the most recent extension of the ground floor of number 16.  

“Reinstating” implies a restoration to the original design.  Extending the roof terrace even further also 

impacts on our privacy.

There has already been an unacceptable level of noise from building work at number 16 this calendar 

year, and this development will lead to pollution by noise, parking of contractor’s vehicles, and dust for 

many more months.
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